
3 October 2022  
 
 
After a very successful AGM last Monday night with a great turnout of new 
members to the group, the Parents of Drumhillery Primary School Group are 
planning to hold a Christmas Craft Fayre on Thursday 24 November from 6.30 
pm – 9 pm in the school.  
 
If you would like to book a stall or know of any potential stall holders who 
would like to attend, could you please contact Sharon Leeman as soon as 
possible.  The charge per table will be £10 non-refundable, to be paid before 
the event either to Sharon Leeman, Hilary in the school office or any group 
member.  
 
A letter will be sent home closer to the event asking parents to donate various 
items.  We greatly appreciate your help and generosity.  
Please keep this date free in your diary and help spread the word to friends 
and relatives as it will be an enjoyable night coming up to Christmas for the 
whole family and wider community as well as raising much needed funds for 
our school to benefit all pupils.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there!  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Pamela Bradshaw  
Secretary – Parents of Drumhillery Primary School 


